
 

RFP 2024/2025-01  

Notice of Award 

Investment Management Services for SJR State Foundation 

 

 

 

February 3, 2025 

 

 

 

Award of RFP 2024/2025-01 is being offered to: Northern Trust, the highest ranked 

firm.  

 

 

Questions regarding this RFP may be directed to the Foundation by emailing 

Michelle Sjogren: 

 

michellesjogren@sjrstate.edu. 


